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Thank you for supporting Children in 
Need this year! Everyone looked amazing!!  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS 2020 

 

On the day of their Christmas Party children should come to school in their 

Wednesday 9th December 

 

Reception Christmas Party 

Thursday 10th December 

 

Year 1 Christmas Party  

Friday 11th December Year 2 Christmas Party 

Monday 14th December Year 3 Christmas Party 

Tuesday 15th December Year 4 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 16th December Year 5 Christmas Party 

Thursday 17th December Year 6 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 16th December Christmas Lunch 

 

Friday 18th December  

 

School Closes on Friday 18th December for 
the holidays.  

(Children return to school on Tuesday 5th 
January 2021) 

Tuesday 8th December Nursery Christmas Party 

(Children should come to their usual session) 

 

Christmas will be slightly different this year with each  

year group having their own party with their own bubble.   

Nursery children should come to their usual morning or afternoon session.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sacred Heart and St. John Bosco 
Chiswick Road 
Hylton Castle Estate 
Sunderland 
SR5 3PY 
sunderland.sacredheartstjohn@rcdhn.org.uk 

 

Messages from the Office 

Dinner Money—Please help us by paying dinner money in advance or on a Monday morning—we do not of-
fer a credit facility so must receive payment for the week in which dinners are taken.  Can we ask that 
you pay online (no cash) at www.sunderland.gov.uk selecting ‘Pay’ and ‘School Meals’.  Please ensure you 
select St. John Bosco from the drop down list.  Please note that dinner money is £11 (£2.20 per 
day)  
 
Pupil Absence—In the current circumstances, please let school know before 10am if your child is absent 
and let us know the reason why so we can keep everyone safe. 
 
Free School Meals 
Please help us to access extra funding by applying for free school meals if you think you are entitled to 
them.  You can apply online at https://www.togetherforchildren.org.uk/families/free-school-meals and 
click on the link for the Family Portal. 
Or alternatively you can ring 0191 561 1417 or e-mail freeschoolmeals@togetherforchildren.org.uk 
for more information.   
Please remember that you can still apply even if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and already 
receives a Universal Infant School Meal.   
Please try to help us to access this vital extra funding.  Thank you for your support. 
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Our Designated Safeguarding Leads are:  

Mrs Peart (Headteacher) and Mr Roddy (Deputy Headteacher)  

Mrs Muldowney (Foundation Stage Leader) and Mrs Gray (SENDCo) 

We continue to work together to keep everyone in our school community safe.   

Please FOLLOW GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES to support our community.  

Thank you for your continued support. 
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